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New Director for Pyne Gould Corporation
George Kerr has today been appointed a director of Pyne Gould Corporation Limited

and its subsidiary companies MARAC and Perpetual Trust.

Commenting on the appointment, Chairman Sam Maling said “The board had been
keen to acquire specific skills in the broader financial services area and George
clearly fits those criteria. In addition he has a real affinity with the business through
family association and is also the corporation’s major shareholder.”



